
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, October 10, 2023, at 6 p.m. at the Regular Council Meeting, at Underwood 
City Hall, 241 Third Street, Underwood, IA, for the following proposed city ordinance 
change. There will be the Public Hearing and First Reading. 

Chapter 99.13 Irrigation Meter (Proposed Revision) add 7.a. The only exception will be 
the Underwood Community Schools will be allowed to irrigate the school’s athletic 
fields. 

At the aforementioned time and place, oral or written objections may be filed or made to 
the proposal to enter into the Agreement. After receiving objections, the City may 
determine to enter into the Agreement, in which case, the decision will be final unless 
appealed to the District Court within fifteen (15) days thereafter. 

By order of the City Council of the City of Underwood, Iowa. 
Cindy Sorlien-City Administrator/Clerk 
 


